
I would like to end by 

wishing you all a safe and 

restful holiday. I very much 

look forward to hearing all 

about your fantastic ad-

ventures when we return! 

Mrs Ahluwalia  

Welcome to the April/May 

edition of the newsletter! We 

have been delighted to see the 

children flourish this half term 

as they make strides in their 

learning. I have been visiting 

classes and speaking to chil-

dren about their achievements 

so far this year. . I know our 

parents and carers work so 

very hard with the children 

and we are very fortunate to 

have your support.  

I have also enjoyed the return 

of  class assemblies over the 

last five months from Recep-

tion to Year 2 and we are all  

looking forward to watching 

class assemblies from Nursery 

after the half term.  The quality 

has been astounding and chil-

dren have thoroughly enjoyed 

practicing their speaking and 

listening. 

We have been very happy to 

receive the Inclusion Quality 

Mark reaccreditation once 

again this year. It is a testa-

ment to all the hard work of 

the entire school communi-

ty. Thank you to Mrs Chee-

ma for organising. 

We have also been very ex-

cited to host face to face 

parent workshops again 

after two years. It was super 

to have parents working 

alongside specialist  staff to 

support reading and writing. 

We look forward to sup-

porting parents and carers in 

the future with more work-

shops that will help children 

achieve their targets. 

We look forward to welcom-

ing you all back in the sec-

ond half of the summer term 

where children will be 

attending trips which will 

help to enrich their learning 

in the classroom. We will 

support children in their 

learning through first hand 

experiences. Please look out 

for more information in our 

weekly newsletters. 
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News in brief…. 

Summer Reading Challenge 

Look out for information on the 
Summer Reading Challenge com-
ing up in the next few news-
letters. Children will be able to 
sign up at Yeading Library and 
read throughout the summer 
receiving some fantastic prizes as 
they go! 

Medical and Dentist Appoint-
ments 
Please could we remind par-
ents and carers to book med-
ical and dental appointments 
after school and in holidays 
wherever possible. Taking 
time off school will affect 
your child’s attendance and 
they miss out on their learn-
ing. Thank you. 

A P R I L / M A Y  2 0 2 3  

Celebrating Birth-
days in school: 
We are a Gold 
Healthy School and if 
you would like your 
child to celebrate in 
school, please feel 
free to donate a 
class book to the 

class library. Thank 
you for your co –
operation. 



 

 

King’s Coronation at Yeading! 

EID Assembly  

ensure the animals are comfort-

able in their new home, here at 

Yeadng. It is wonderful to see 

how excited the children as they 

check in on the animals and keep 

up with all their news! 

Arabic and shared some 

family recipes for food! 

It was a lovely insight 

into one of the festivals 

celebrated in our school 

community  and we love 

to learn about each oth-

er’s cultures. Thank you 

to Miss Semi for organ-

The children  in Year 2 

shared a wonderful as-

sembly celebrating Eid 

after the month of Ram-

adan. We were able to 

learn about some of the 

customs and traditions 

for celebration. Children 

recited some prayers in 

ising and to our wonder-

ful parents for coming 

to watch! 

 

Y E A D I N G  I N F A N T S  N E W S  

Animal Menagerie! 

On Friday 5th May Yeading 

Infants celebrated the 

King’s Coronation with a 

simply glorious street par-

ty in the playground. The 

weather held out for us so 

we were able to enjoy the 

party in the sunshine along 

with a lovely portion of 

fish an chips! Children 

danced around the May-

We continue to support 

children post pandemic 

through pet therapy and in 

addition to the very bois-

terous Star the spaniel, we 

also have reptiles and am-

phibians in school which 

the children have been 

learning about. Miss James 

has been working with Mr 

Khan who supplies the 

geckos and tree frogs to 

pole and there was a wonder-

ful celebratory atmosphere in 

the school. We took part in 

learning about the coronation 

and activities including writing 

to the new King! Children un-

derstood the significance of 

this historic moment and en-

joyed learning about it as part 

of our British Values curricu-

lum. 



LONDON MINI MARATHON  

P A G E  3  V O L U M E  1 ,  I S S U E  1  

We are thrilled to have taken 

part in the London Mini Mara-

thon for the second time in 6 

months! It has been wonderful 

to see the children and parents 

practice their running skills in 

such a prestigious event! We 

are also so very grateful to our 

lovely parents who  went to 

support their children by partic-

ipating in such a great race. 

Over 50 children and parents 

joined the race alongside other 

families from across London. 

The children had the oppor-

tunity to run past some histor-

ic landmarks including Horse 

guards Parade, Green Park 

and of course Buckingham 

Palace. There was a double 

celebration as London was 

getting ready for the King’s 

Coronation so all the streets 

were decorated too! A huge 

thank you to Mrs Siyani and 

Mrs Loi for their organisation-

 

park unexpectedly. SAFETY 

is our primary concern and 

we would like to say a huge 

thank you to all parents and 

carers who are using the pe-

destrian gates at all times. 

 

 PARENT COUNCIL 

Car Park 

A reminder for all parents 

and carers NOT to walk 

through the car park. Cars 

are pulling in and reversing 

all the time and it is very 

difficult for drivers to see 

small children as they run 

into the car  

 

This term children have been con-

tinuing to practice riding their 

BMX bikes with Hawks bikes and 

showing good skills with balance 

and co-ordination. This year we 

have also begun our very first 

Girls’ Football club which has been 

very  well received! We look for-

ward to seeing the girls develop 

their skills further and perhaps you 

may see them plat for the England 

Lionesses! 

Part of the things we love at 

Yeading is offering the children 

excellent opportunities to try 

out different sports and practice 

their skills. Children in Year 2 

went to the Barnhill BAME 

sports event at Barnhill High 

School. Children participated in 

a whole host of PE games that 

were organised by Barnhill stu-

dents. Children were impeccably 

behaved and represented the 

school well.  

Sports Tasters 

Notices 

We have also had the privilege of having a 

cricket taster. Children had the opportunity 

to practice batting and bowling learning 

some of the key terminology for cricket ! 

We look forward to offering more exciting 

opportunities for children later in the sum-

mer term! Although not strictly sport we 

have also been very  fortunate to host 

iRock assembly where children got the 

chance to make their own rock band! All 

who attended enjoyed the songs and musi-

cal harmony! 

al skills and commitment to 

helping the children take part 

in such a momentous event! 

Look out for more information 

next year if you would like to 

take part.  



 Amazing April & Marvellous May at 

Yeading... 

 


